Now Reopening

Dear Players, Members and Parents:
In readiness for Opening and resumption of play.
ALL students can contact us to book schedule for private lessons.
The summer trainings will start on July 6, more summer training details will come out.

 [image: ]   For Trainings:
If your child is sick, keep them home!
We can always reschedule and accommodate as long as you inform as ahead of time.
Parents who are dropping off and picking up their kids have to be on time and if parents have to come in. They need to wear Masks.
Management can also REQUEST parents/Guardians to leave and just to drop off and pick up if the Gym occupancy is deemed full.
If you book a private lesson or Group class, please arrive on time, can enter the venue 5 minutes in advance to prepare. When your class ends please try to leave Gym within 15 minutes.
Juniors also advised to wear Masks and can take them off while training.
Players should keep safe distance among each other as well as their belongings including gym bag and shoes



 [image: ] For all the Players, Members:
STOP


                                    Please stay home
If you have the following symptoms temperature of 99.7F and higher,
Sore throat, loss of taste, flu-like symptoms, cough and cold, diarrhea.
[image: q版图片_q版素材_q版免费PNG大全下载_熊猫办公]       MASKS
Masks are required upon entering the facility. You will not be allowed in the Gym 
Without a Masks. Masks can be taken off during play but must be worn again once off
the court and while waiting in-between games.
  [image: Stay Healthy - San Rafael]   SAFETY
While waiting for your games, please observe social distancing on and off court.
Place your belongings apart and maintain distance between your belongings also.

[image: Stop Germs - Wash Your Hands! | Coronavirus Hygiene]  Please wash your hands!
[bookmark: _GoBack] We will provide limited amount of hand sanitizer due to limited availability. Please bring your own.


image4.png




image5.jpeg
N




image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




